From: Thomas Walters <twalters@twaltersinc.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2015 11:26 AM

To: Wolf, Janet

Cc: O'Gorman, Mary; Henson, Chris; Maus-Nisich, Terri; dgilchrest@twaltersinc.com
Subject: Congressional Hearing re: Congressman LaMalfa's H.R. 1157

Chairwoman Wolf — we have been informed by Congresswoman Capps’ office that you will likely receive a letter from
the House Natural Resources Subcommittee on Indian Affairs regarding testifying on behalf of the County at their
upcoming hearing on Congressman LaMalfa’s H.R. 1157, which would authorize the Secretary of the Interior to take the
Camp 4 land into trust for the Santa Ynez Band of Chumash. The hearing is set for 11:00 am on Wednesday, June 17,
20145 in Washington, DC. While we have not yet received a response from the subcommittee as to when the letter will
be generated, | wanted you to be aware of this information for planning purposes because of the relatively short time
frames involved. | will provide additional information as it becomes available.

Tom
Tom Walters, Washington Representative

County of Santa Barbara
202-737-7523



